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Club News

President's Message

Posted by Joni Ellis on Mar 16, 2013

Rotary – Do you Feel It?

Why we love being Rotarians in Summit County...  We snowshoe and sled, eat great food, serve at the

Community Dinner, dress up for Mardi Gras, share smiles at Happy Hours, travel to others countries, teach

students the value of leadership, and organize our neighbors at the 9Health Fair.  There is always something to

do when you are a member of the Rotary Club of Summit County.

So just what does it mean to be a Rotarian?  Is that the same thing as being a member of the club?  You might

hear a story over the course of your Rotary life of when someone went from being a member of a club to being

a Rotarian.  To me it’s a feeling.  It’s a feeling of giving, a feeling of Service Above Self.  Don’t run to RI with

this, but I think that tag line is a little old school although I get the meaning.

When someone expresses an interest in our club, our wonderful Membership Chair, Peggy Beeler, contacts the

person and explains our projects and activities.  Peggy tells the interested party that our club Makes Good

Things Happen, but in order to do good stuff, being a Rotarian takes time and money. We pay dues at $200 a

quarter, and very strongly suggest donating $30/month to both our Charitable Fund and The Rotary

Foundation.  On top of the monetary contribution members need to 1) volunteer for service projects (9Health

Fair, 4-Way Test, Make a Difference Day, Troop Support, Reading Buddies, Community Dinner), 2) join a

committee (Literacy, Scholarships, International, Summit High Career Days, Youth Exchange, Fundraising,

Local Grants), 3) help us fundraise (sell and/or buy your allocated Ice Melt and Car Raffle Tickets, volunteer at

the BBQ), and one day we need you to 4) chair a project or fundraiser.  

So who says when you’ve become a Rotarian rather than a member of a Rotary Club?  YOU do. If you ask me,

it’s when a beautiful brown eyed child sits in your lap and reads to you. Or it’s when a recipient of one of our

scholarship students returns to express their gratitude for enabling her to earn a degree at CMC, a youth

exchange student or RYLA grad grows into a giving, tolerant adult, a young person writes a letter of gratitude

for a warm meal, a trooper writes a heart touching thank you note, or a student shows you a 4Way test coin

that he has kept in his pocket. 

What’s crazy is when you are a Rotarian, it’s easier to sell Ice Melt tickets because you’ve participated in the

good things that we do. You FEEL the good.  You KNOW that what we do is meaningful.  Sharing that our Club

gives back over $100,000 to our community every year is most powerful when you’ve participated in the

giving (service) not just the getting (fundraising).

Okay, so you’re saying I FEEL it Joni, I’m a Rotarian, but it’s still hard to sell my Ice Melt tickets.  No worries

just purchase your 30 tickets (simple, eh?).  It would help the Ice Melt Committee if you can return your

manila envelopes with ice melt money and stubs between now and the April 9 Tuesday meeting, but as you

know, the contest officially ends when the clock falls through the ice so don't stop selling.  Last year the clock

went in the lake the earliest date ever on April 11.

For Ice Melt information contact Rockin’ Rotarians Ann Clement and John Pfarr:

Ann 970 389-0031 almclement@comcast.net

John 303 717-1313 john@AIAFrisco.com

RETURN YOUR ICE MELT MONEY AND TICKET STUBS as early as you can. 

     Ice Melt    Ice Melt    Ice Melt   Ice Melt    Ice Melt    Ice Melt     Ice Melt    

             www.summitrotaryicemelt.com  or   www.dillonicemelt.com

DO YOU FEEL IT?

Pres. Joni

BTW: I need more Ice Melt tickets.  If selling your Ice Melt tickets is nightmarish to you, and buying isn’t in

your plan, let’s talk.

 

Birthdays

Posted by Kathryn Davis on Mar 18, 2013

Please wish the following members a VERY HAPPY BIRTHDAY!

Ted Johnson              March 24
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David Groth               March 25

Robert Lau                March 25

 

Club Anniversaries

Posted by Kathryn Davis on Mar 18, 2013

Happy Club Anniversary!

Heidi Swartzloff                                 1 year

Susan Juergensmeier                       14 Years

 

 

Last Week in Pictures _ Community Dinner Edition!

Posted by Joni Ellis on Mar 18, 2013
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Rotary Int'l News

Rotary International

Rotaract Outstanding

Project Awards winners

British ophthalmologist,

U.S. association to

receive top Foundation

alumni awards

Ukraine young people

serve their communities

through Rotaract

Rotarians help feed

hungry children during

training event

Wisconsin, USA, club

launches tutoring

program using Skype

Club Officers

President
Joni Ellis

President Elect
Jim Brook

Vice President
Rolo Cuadrado

Treasurer
Larry Stone

Secretary
Elizabeth Wickert

Membership
Peggy Beeler

Marketing/PR
Bill Sanders

New Generations
Rob Phipps

Program Chair
Jim Brook

Newsletter Editor
Kathryn Davis

Administration
Kathryn Davis

Literacy
Mary Anne Johnston

Vocational Services
Darcy Rehn

International Service
Butch Elich

Rotary Foundation
David Groth

Fundraising
Judi LaPoint

Sergeant at Arms
Joel Cochran

Webmaster
Kathryn Davis
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Editor Kathryn Davis

If you have any comments or

questions, please contact the

editor.
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Invitation

Posted by Butch Elich on Mar 18, 2013

Karen and Ben Little cordially invite you toKaren and Ben Little cordially invite you toKaren and Ben Little cordially invite you toKaren and Ben Little cordially invite you to

 A Wine and Cheese TastingA Wine and Cheese TastingA Wine and Cheese TastingA Wine and Cheese Tasting

At the Historic Ophir Lodge, FriscoAt the Historic Ophir Lodge, FriscoAt the Historic Ophir Lodge, FriscoAt the Historic Ophir Lodge, Frisco

  Friday, March 22, 2013, 5-7:30 PM  Friday, March 22, 2013, 5-7:30 PM  Friday, March 22, 2013, 5-7:30 PM  Friday, March 22, 2013, 5-7:30 PM

 Donation $25. /personDonation $25. /personDonation $25. /personDonation $25. /person

Proceeds to Underwrite the Continued Construction of Pump Water Wells for Rural Families in
Cambodia. Each well and filter can be constructed for $236.  Proceeds from last year’s event funded 41

pump wells and filters, and a maintenance account! Our goal this year is 50 wells!

                              Mu s  s  s  s ic by WMD Family Blue Grass Band
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          Wines donated by Little’s Liquors, Englewood, CO.

          Ophir Lodge provided by Marcia and Jim Little

       Reservations required as space is limited.       Reservations required as space is limited.       Reservations required as space is limited.       Reservations required as space is limited.

        970- 668 -2738 or email  poppoplittle@hotmail.com

 

STEM Career Day - Seeking Presenters!

Posted by Kathryn Davis on Mar 18, 2013

     

STEM CAREER FAIR

Science, Technology, Engineering & Math

 

Thursday - May 9, 2013

 

 

  

RECRUITING PRESENTERS

We invite you to participate in this annual career fair, to explain potential career path

opportunities to our students. We want to emphasize the exciting and challenging job

opportunities in STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering, Math) based careers. We are recruiting

presenters that will provide a "hands-on" interactive activity that provides an exciting glimpse

into different career fields.

 

TRAINING: 

Attend a presenter's booth training clinic. 

We will help you prepare the hands-on activity on 

April 26 from 5:30-7:30PM or 

April 27 from 9:00-11:00AM 

at Summit High School Media Center.

 

STEM CAREER FAIR DATE: 

Thursday, May 9, 2013

 

TIME: 

Set up 8:00-9:20AM

During the event 9:20AM-12:05PM

 Tear down 12:05-1:30PM

 

PLACE:

Summit High School, 16201 Hwy 9, Frisco, CO

 

PLEASE R.S.V.P.
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Frisco Workforce Center P.O. Box 679 - 602 Galena Frisco, CO 80443

Contact Jill Seal, Phone:(970) 668-5360 ext.28 Fax 668-3216 E-mail: Jill.Seal@state.co.us

 

 Please include the following information:

 

____Yes, I would like to host a career booth. My career is: __________________________

____Yes, I would like to attend a career booth training on: __________________________

____Yes, I would like to be a volunteer. What time can you volunteer? __________________

 

Your Name __________________________________________________________  

Your Email __________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number________________________________________________________

Street/City/Zip _______________________________________________________

 

 

Community Dinner

Posted by Kathryn Davis on Mar 18, 2013

 

We had an above average good time this week as it was my 64th birthday and I got to

celebrate it with 323 (20 children) of my best friends!  The regular cooking crew, Joni

Bauer, Peter & Marcia Hannishin, Jean Radin and Marsha Harvey presented me with

a floral wreath for my head and then a cake.  Joe, next to me, comes every week and

makes the punch.  The next picture is of Chef Paul Vorboril of Arapahoe Basin.  He

Summit County http://www.clubrunner.ca/portal/BulletinViewer.aspx?batchid=009bd80b...

7 of 9 3/20/2013 11:06 AM



prepared our dinner, which is why the kitchen crew had so much time to party!  He

made pork and chicken taco filling with all of the fixin's - tortillas, cheese, lettuce,

beans, rice.  Our diners filled their plates to overflowing and came back for seconds.

 Rave reviews all around.  The icing on the cake came when everyone sang "Happy

Birthday" to me followed by the Beatles hit "Will you still need me, will you still feed

me, when I'm 64!"  While all of the silliness was going on Rotary Club of Summit

County worked away....making sure food was served, dishes were washed......Great

crew. 

March 19 - Deb & crew cook, LOTM volunteers Corned Beef & cabbage  

March 26 - Hannishins & crew cook, DCC volunteers, chili & baked potatoes

April 2 - Beaver Run cooks, SOS Outreach volunteers

April 9 - Deb & crew cook, Joe Johnson and friends volunteers

April 16 - All Seasons Catering cooks, Red Cross volunteers

April 23 - Deb & crew cook, Frisco Elementary staff volunteers

 

 

 

Rotary Happy Hour

Posted by Ann Morrison Clement on Mar 25, 2013

Every second Wednesday of the month, Rotarians have been gathering for Happy Hour.  Happy hour

hours are from 5:00 to 6:30.  If you haven't checked it out, pencil it in and come by and socialize on

one or any of the following dates... SEE YOU THERE!  

The Happy Hour Committee members are:  Judy Irwin, Julieanne Gilchrist,, Michael Regall, David

Matthews, Lou Wagner, David Matthews, Aleda Kresge and Ann Clement.  Some of us will be at each of

the Happy Hours to welcome everyone. If you would like to be on the Happy Hour Committee, please

contact Ann Clement at almclement@comcast.net

Next Happy Hours:

April 10  Arapahoe Cafe Downstairs Pub in Dillon

 

 

 

Membership

Posted by Peggy Beeler on Mar 18, 2013

We want to thank all of those sponsors who are identifying community leaders/business professionals and

bringing them to our meetings.  Remember, a Prospective Member should attend 3 meetings before turning in

their application, sponsor form, a short bio and $100 application fee to Peggy Beeler.  The application will then

be presented to the Membership Committee for approval and then the Board of Directors.  Once approved their

name and bio will be posted in our bulletin for 3 weeks.  If there are no questions about the Prospective

Member the induction will be scheduled. 

If you would like to be a Mentor to a new member please see Ann Clements.  We encourage new members to

interact with Prospective/New Members as much as possible.  One of the Red Badge requirements is to be a

Greeter 3 times.  Because our club is growing and we are experiencing so many guests, greeters are so very

important.  You don't have to be a new member to be a greeter.  It is just one more way of participating in

Club Service.

Prospective Member Bio:

Erin Pfarr

Erin was born and raised on a lake in the Endless Mountains of Pennsylvania then spent eight years in

Philadelphia where she founded a wellness center. After being recruited by her alma mater to work for them in

NYC she sold the business. During Erin’s five years living in Brooklyn she ran the student service department

of the school and also was the administrator for their graduate program with Teachers College of Columbia

University. On a fateful trip to Lake Powell is where she met the man she was meant to marry. Problem was he

lived in Colorado and Erin still lived in NYC.  After a few months of long distance calls and numerous flights
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back and forth, she packed her bags and headed west to once again live by a lake in the mountains. Erin never

imagined herself living in Colorado but now that she is here she knows that this is home. A fulfilling job as a

business manager of a medical business for three years then led Erin to her current position as a marketing

and sales representative for Servpro. Erin is proud to be a Summit County resident and is looking forward to

giving back to both her local and global community through Rotary. 

 

Recycle Your Magazines!

Posted by Peggy Beeler on Jan 21, 2013

 

Recycle that old and well read Rotary Magazine while spreading the word about our club!

When you have finished reading your monthly Rotary Magazine please bring it to our Tuesday

meeting.  We will place a label over the mailing information indicating our club name, meeting

place and time and a contact.  We will then ask members to help place a couple in offices with

lobbies (doctors, dentists, fitness centers and other businesses). 

Thanks for your help!

New Member Bios

Posted by Peggy Beeler on Mar 18, 2013

Proposed Members, New Member, "Old" Member Bios

IF you are a new member in the last two or three years, email me a short bio to post in the bulletin for a few

weeks so we can get to know you better. Email to Peggy at: pbeeler75@yahoo.com

 

 

 

Corporate Sponsors

Posted by Kathryn Davis on Feb 11, 2013
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